
Lakeville  Fire  Department
respond to accident involving
entrapment
“The Lakeville Fire Department responded to a single vehicle
crash on Bedford St., just north of Parkhurst, last night.

The call came in just before 8:00 pm for a vehicle on fire,
with  unknown  passenger  entrapment.  The  driver  had  self-
extricated after the crash.

The lone occupant of vehicle was transported to St Lukes.”-
Lakeville Fire Department.
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